
 
www.universalcitybassclub.com  

          5 November 2019 

Meeting Called to order by President Fred Beard @ 7:35 pm 
  

Guest/Perspective New Members: None 

 

Secretary Report: Accepted as published. 
 

Treasure Report:  October 2019 Treasurer Report presented by Stan.    
 

 

 
 

  

 

 

 

Tournament Report:  Brenda presented the October 2019 tournament results:  

 

Falcon Lake: 26 participants, 64 fish, total weight 182.68 

 

Open Division:     Ladies Division: 

1st Dean Amos       6 Fish,    21.14 lbs 1st Brenda Mareth,            5 Fish       15.67 lbs 

2nd Ken Schmoekel       6 Fish,    18.64 lbs 2nd  

3rd James Kosub,    5 Fish,    16.22 lbs  

 

Big Bass: 

James Kosub  8.40 lbs 

 

Heavy Team:     Couples Division: 

Ken Schmoekel       6 Fish,    18.64 lbs Dean Amos  6 Fish 21.14 lbs 

John Dikes        2 Fish      5.93 lbs Brenda Mareth , 5 Fish 15.67 lbs 

Total Weight        8 Fish     24.57 lbs Total Weight  11 Fish 36.81 lbs  

 

Boys Division:     Girls Division:  

Wyatt Kosub            3 Fish,      11.00 lbs None 

 

Next tournament: 9 - 10 November 2019, Lake corpus Christi, Mathis TX,  Weigh in Location: 

State Park.  Weigh Time: Saturday @4pm & Sunday @ 2pm. 

 

Tournament Schedule UPDATE:  After much discussion on Coleto Creek Lake entry fee omcreases the 

Tournament Committee with club input changed January tournament to Choke Canyon,  same dates (11-

12 January). 

 

Treasurer’s Report: October 2019 BANK PETTY CASH 

Balance Forward $6842.17 $60.00 

Total Income $1091.00 $0.00 

Total Expenses $450.00 $0.00 

Ending Balance $7483.17 $60.00 



 

TABC:  Randi Wayland had no updated for TABC.  

 

METRO:  UCBC finished 4th in the city tournament held at Falcon on 4-5 Oct 19.   UCBC tanked 

METRO (Brenda and Dean specifically) for the outstanding efforts on a greatly run tournament. 
 

New Business: 

 

- Randi Wayland gave an update on the “Soldiers on the Water” tournament that was held last 

month. Event was very successful. UCBC thanked again for their support and donation. 

 

- Election will be conducted in December.  Nomination committee volunteers are Helen and Ray 

Houston.  They will present a list of nominees to the membership at the December meeting for 

the election.  If you are interested in an officer position, please let one of them know.  Fred has 

agreed to run for President and Walter Vice Pres. 

 

- Sports Person of the Year.  We received and 3 nomination letters for Sports Person of the Year.  

Fred Beard and David Glenney are our nominees,  Congratulations! To you both.  The 

Nominations will be read again and voted on at the December meeting. The winner will be 

announced at the January meeting. 
 

Announcements:   

- Fred mentioned that Chuck Turnkett recently had medical issues and Helen Freeman had her knee 

replaced this month. Please keep them in your thoughts and prayers and hope to see them back soon. 

 

Meeting Adjourned 8:22 pm 

 

 

Kris Hunter 

UCBC Secretary 

 

 

 

 


